OFFICE OF OPERATIONS

OPERATIONS NOTICE NO. 1! April 5, 2012

SUBJECT : MORATORIUM ON THE COMPLETION OF THE TELECOMMUNICATION
DEVICE FOR THE DEAF CHECK/AUDIT BOX ON THE
WATCH COMMANDER’S DAILY REPORT, FORM 15.80.00

This Notice temporarily suspends an Area watch commander’s
requirement to inspect the Telecommunication Device for the Deaf
(TDD) machine and from checking the TDD CHECK/AUDIT box and
attaching the TDD Slip to the Watch Commander’s Daily Report,
Form 15.80.00.

Currently, all incoming TDD calls have been re-directed through
Communications Division. The Department is currently acquiring
new TDD devices for all Areas, which will enhance the
Department’s ability to handle non-emergency calls for service at
the Area level. This Notice will remain in effect until each
Area receives their new TDD equipment.

If there are any questions regarding this Notice, please contact
Lieutenant Al Pasos, Evaluation & Administration Section,
OffiQe of pe atlons, at (213) 486-6050.
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